
 

February 3-7,2025 

Welcome to the first week of February!  Hopefully warmer weather continues to come our 
way.  Last week, I sent a note home about a goal your children have set.  This is a goal we 
are focusing on in our classroom.  Please help encourage them to work on it daily.  Here 
are notes for the week: 

★​ Reminders: 
○​ Our January Bingo Challenge ended.  I sent home a February bingo sheet 

on Friday. 
○​ We are continuing to support our mission in Bend, Oregon.   
○​ Assignment books should be looked at daily.  Please let me know if you have 

any questions. 
★​ Class Pet 

○​ Thank you to Quinn for bringing home our class pet this weekend. 
★​ 100th day 

○​ Just a heads up that our 100th day will be on Wednesday, February 12th.  I 
have decided just to prepare activities in class.  I will not be sending any 
note home. 

★​ Mrs. Trimmer News 
○​ As of this last Sunday, I received a call to teach grades 3-5 in Goodhue, MN.  

This is basically like a job offer from another WELS school.  Please keep my 
family in your prayers as we decide where the Lord could best use us in my 
ministry. 

★​ Here’s what we will be learning this week: 
○​ Math we will be subtracting, measuring with rulers, and adding double 

digits. 
○​ Superkids we will keep working with research paragraphs, contractions, and 

reviewing vowel teams. 
○​ Christ Light we will learn The Pharisee and the Tax Collector and The Lost 

Son. 
○​ Science we will learn about constellations and making sun dials. 
○​ Music we will practice music for church and play songs with boomwhackers. 
○​ Gym class we will be jump roping with a long rope. 

Mrs. Trimmer 
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